
About the career path of graduates

These days, I keep in touch with the graduates/alumni of Melvin University.

The current students are well coached and managed by the vice president, so I 

need to connect with alumni and outsiders to make them more interested in 

Melvin University.

I contacted our alumni and discovered that they had a job after graduating 

from school and had an income. There are two things they do, one is church 

planting/ministry and the other is doing so-called parachurch ministries. 60% of 

the cases were in charge of the church ministry and 40% were in the centers. 

For example, some alumni working in prison, and in other cases, some went 

around to lead the revival meeting, the orphanage ministry, so on.

Whatever thye do, they have income, so I found them different from their poor 

appearance in school. When they were in school, they suffered every day 

because they couldn't even pay tuition, but when they received their 

diploma/degree, they was confident in everything.

So I was proud to see that they needed to study at university and proudly 

went to the church ministry or parachurch ministry, and I was even more 

grateful to see that they now has income, so they takes care of their family 

and serves elderly parents as well. I also saw that their elderly parents are 

proud of their children.

As the number of alumni from Melvin University gradually increased, many 

outsiders seemed to be envious of Melvin University graduates and students as 



they gathered together at other alumni events. It is believed that it was also 

the role of alumni that now there is no one who doesn't know Melvin 

University in Oyugis, where Melvin University is located.

Therefore, students and faculty members are drawing attention as they created 

a website, “Melvin Students Platform“ to inform their colleagues and students of 

the ministry and ministry contents of graduates. In addition, the students 

Journal has also decided to publish it twice a year from this winter, and alumni 

say they want to write actively, and there are many people who want to write 

for Melvin University students abroad, which is encouraging. 

It is necessary for current students to write in terms of reviewing what they 

learn at school, but since the graduation thesis should be written once in four 

years, it is too far to express the growth of intellectuals for too long, so the 

purpose is to write after every semester.


